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CS/NSE&BSE/2018-19 
August 22, 2018 
 
 
To 
The Manager 
Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 

To 
The General Manager 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
25th Floor, P. J. Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001 

Stock Code: SUVEN–EQ Stock Code: 530239 
  
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Sub: Increase in volume 
Ref: Your letter No: NSE/CM/Surveillance/7587 Dt. August 21, 2018. 
 
We write to inform that our company has been notifying NSE & BSE all the information which 
comes under the purview of Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 from time to time. 
As such presently we do not have any material event due for notification to the stock exchanges 
under the said Regulation having a bearing on the price of our Company’s scrip. We do not even 
know the reasons for the spurt in the volumes traded in the recent past. 
 
You are requested to note that we have been frequently notifying about grant of patents to our 
company from time to time, as can be seen from our past records which are available on our 
Company’s website as well as on the websites of NSE & BSE. Since monetization of molecules 
yet to happen as such there is no commercial values attached to the granted patents as of now.  
Hence these notifications are not material events and have no bearing on the price of our 
company’s scrip. Today also we have issued one news release on grant of patents for the 
information of public. 
 
However we would like to inform the exchange that few investor members have requested to 
visit our plant facilities at Pashamylaram (Unit-III), Sangareddy District, Telangana State which is 
being organized by us on Friday, 24th August 2018. The discussions with the said investors would 
be confined to the generally available information only. 
 
In addition similar requests from few investor members who attended our recently concluded 
29th Annual General Meeting to visit our plant facilities came to us, which we are considering. 
We request you to take this document on record. 
 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
For Suven Life Sciences Limited 
 
K Hanumantha Rao 
Company Secretary 


